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Dear Parent/Carer 
  
CONSENT REQUIRED FOR ‘ROLLER DISCO’ REWARD 
 
Your child has accrued a significant number of Bulwell Bucks this term, allowing them to 
choose our top reward activity. This ultimately means that they have consistently 
demonstrated what it means to aspire, work hard and be kind. 
 
Your child has chosen to participate in the Roller Disco activity. This will take place at the 
Academy on Tuesday 1 April.  
 
Roller-skates and protective equipment will be provided. There will be instructors to support 
in the activity. 
 
Students are required to wear mandatory wrist protection, there will also be an option of 
knee pads, elbow pads and helmets. 
 
Your child will not be allowed to participate without your consent. 
Deadline for consent: 4pm on 31 March. 
 

To provide consent, please head to the Arbor Parent App and look for Roller Disco in the 
‘Clubs’ area of the Activities section. If you do not have an Arbor Account, please find out 
how to create one here: Arbor Parent App. 

 

Alternatively, please provide consent by email to: Fathima.ahmed@bulwellacademy.org.uk. Please 

include the following: 

 

• Full name of child and year group 

• I provide consent for my child to take part in the Roller Disco activity on 1 April 

• Your full name and relationship to child 

 

If you have any queries, please email amy.fuller@bulwellacademy.org.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Amy Fuller 

Vice Principal – Attendance & Safeguarding 
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